From: Danna Cofer

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H Hog Farm
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 9:22:00 AM

To whom it may concern:

I am asking you to grant the liquid manure licensure to the Hensons. | have been in meetings with the
Hensons and seen the results of studies done that show their farm has little to no negative impact on
the environment of their area. They are good stewards of the land and are conscious of the need to
use practices that are proven to be beneficial to the environment. They work hard to maintain a
productive farm within the framework of good environmental practices. They need this permit to
continue to do so. Your decision affects all farmers in Arkansas as to their right to have the necessary
support to farm. Farmers are the original environmentalists. Over the decades as new scientific research
has become available, they have willing left behind practices that are harmful to the environment for
better practices to protect it. The cooperation the Hensons have given to use these practices show their
willingness to do what is best for their community as well as their farm operation. They have gone
above and beyond what is expected.

Sincerely,

Danna M. Cofer

Searcy, Arkansas

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Danna Cofer

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C&H Hog Farms
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 9:05:15 AM

To whom it may concern: | am asking you to issue the
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